STATE OF FLORIDA
Conmia
JuLia L. Josson, CHAIRMAN Division oF COMMUNICATIONS
1. TRy Drason WALTER D'HARSELEER
SUSAN F, CLARK DmacToR
JOE GARCLA (B50) 413-6600
E Leow Jacoss, I

June 9, 1998

Mr. Bryan Thompson, President
MET Communications, Inc.
P.O. Box 271689
Tampa, FL 33618-1689
Dear Mr. Thompson:

This letter is in reforence to your recent filing in Docket Number 980322-TX requesting to add
the d/t/a of “The Fone Company” to your certificated name of MET Communications, Inc. We
already have another company certificated as “The Phone Company™ and since the two names are
phonetically the same, we request that you choose another d/b/a name. You may resubmit another
name, withdraw the request to add “The Fone Company™ name, or if you elect to continue with the
filing, staff will recommend to the Commission that the request for name change be denied.

Please respond in writing with your intentions by June 26, 1998. If you have questions, please

contact me at 850/413-6582.
Sincerely,
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